
 

Broadwood Primary School 

Weekly News 

Autumn Term 6th edition 

 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 11th October  

Nursery N/A 

Reception 93.67% 
Year 1 87% 
Year 2 91% 
Year 3 92% 

Year 4 92% 

Year 5 93.33% 
Year 6 94% 

Weekly average 92% 

 

         A huge ‘Well done’ to Year 6! 

Attendance has slipped this week – we 

are being extremely rigorous around 

attendance and working closely with our 

Local Authority.  

 Dates for your Diary 

24th October 2024 Year 2 visit to Scotswood Gardens 

25th October 2024 Twilight Disco 1.15pm. – 3.15pm 

28th October – 1st November   Half Term 

4th November 2024 Staff Training Day (School closed to all children) 

5th November 2024 Children return to school 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery N/A 

Reception Esme 
Year 1 Kayden 
Year 2 Aarif 

Year 3 Emily 
Year 4 Harry 

Year 5 Lizzie 
Year 6 Samuel 

Hi Arp Ella 
 

Message from Mrs Mitcheson:  

There is never a dull day working in a school.  

I feel a very lucky Headteacher that I am able to spend my 

days talking with the children and watching them flourish. 

Today, I said ‘Thank you’ to a Year 1 child and she responded 

with ‘You’re Welcome’. Wow – lovely manners Ebony! 

Our wonderful football team was amazing last night and 

displayed fantastic attitudes at a local tournament. A great 6-0 

win in one match.  Howay the lads and lasses!! 

Although we are faced with many challenges, it is certainly not 

without its rewards.  

 

Below 90% has a drastic effect on 

academic achievement 

 

91%-95% is a cause for concern 

 

96%-100% is Excellent attendances  

 

 Fire Safety 

This morning, we carried out an unannounced fire drill. It is important that we do this regularly so that if there 

was a real fire, everybody would know the correct routines to follow to ensure everybody is kept safe. 

I happened to be the first on the yard and was able to watch all children, staff and visitors evacuate the building 

and line up on the yard. I was extremely impressed with how quickly and calmly the children responded. Very 

well done to everybody! I feel very confident that you are all able to keep yourselves safe in this event. 

 


